
Denise 
 
It appears I was responding to Sec. 1 in the version of S.111 that's 
online.  Susan forwarded the proposed amendment while I was out of town 
on vacation and I didn't see it. 
 
As I said, earlier, we have no problem reviewing privatization contracts for 
performance and/or compliance.  Having said that, I do not want to be 
required to issue an annual report.  Over time, that could become a burden.  I 
suggest asking us to do it one or two years out and again a couple of years 
later.   
 
Sorry for the confusion.   
 
Susan is available if you need her this afternoon. 
 
Doug 
 

 
 


